
 
 

 
 ALPHA TRUST - ANDROMEDA Investment Trust S.A. 

 

Response to the Stock Dividend Reinvestment Program - Dividend Payment 

 

ALPHA TRUST - ANDROMEDA Investment Trust S.A. announced that, following the 

approval of the five-year dividend reinvestment program (scrip dividend) for the period 

2023–2028 by the Extraordinary General Meeting on July 26, 2023, 19.62% of the total 

share capital (excluding treasury shares) responded positively to the program by choosing 

to reinvest in the Company. 

 

On Friday, November 15, 2024, the dividend payment will be made, and 18,981 new shares 

issued through the program are expected to begin trading on that date. 

 

“We would like to thank our shareholders, whose participation in the dividend reinvestment 

program has once again expressed confidence in the company’s outlook. It is worth noting 

that the company carried out two cash distributions during 2024, totaling €0.495, resulting 

in a dividend yield of 7.6% for the year,” stated Mr. Vasileios Kletsas, CEO of ALPHA TRUST-

ANDROMEDA. 

 

 

 

Kifisia, November 11th, 2024 

 

 

 
 

 

 


